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Reply to BM&FBovespa Request for Information  

No. GAE 0277/14, of February 11, 2014 

 

Question asked by BM&F BOVESPA 
 

 

We request explanations, to be given by February 12, 2012, about the content of the news report published 

in Valor Econômico newspaper of February 11, 2014 under the headline “Cemig estimates investment of 

R$ 3 billion for this year”, and any other information considered to be important.  
 

 

 

 

 

Reply by CEMIG 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs: 
 

 

 

 

 

In response to the inquiry by BM&FBovespa, through Official Letter GAE 0277/14, of February 11, 2014, 

we report that the estimate referred to is based on figures previously published at our 18th Annual Meeting 

between Cemig and Apimec, held on May 27, 2013. The data disclosed on that occasion includes the 

investment planned for the period 2013–2017. 

 

The approximate annual estimates of investments, of around R$ 3 billion, are as follows:  

 

 R$ 1 billion for Cemig Distribuição S.A.; 

 R$ 350 million for Cemig Geração e Transmissão S.A.; 

 R$ 50 million for Cemig; and 

 Between R$ 1 billion and R$ 1.5 billion in acquisition of new assets, based on the average of recent 

years, which includes the following acquisitions already announced: 

 R$ 650 million (value at January 1, 2013) in acquisition of 49% of Brasil PCH, as stated in the 

Material Announcement published on June 14, 2013; 

 R$ 206 million in acquisition of 4.41% of Norte Energia, as stated in the Material Announcement 

published on December 19, 2013. 
 

Belo Horizonte, February 12, 2014. 

 

Luiz Fernando Rolla 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer  




